
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL  
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

          Circular No. BPS/22-23/82     APPLICABLE FOR CLASS XII (2021-22)         Date: 22.10.2022     

 

Dear Parent / Student, 

 You are required to visit the school to collect the MIGRATION CERTIFICATE on                                                  

28TH OCTOBER, 2022 (FRIDAY) between 12:00 noon to 02:00 p.m. 

Following are the guidelines to be followed by the students: 

 It’s recommended that you should WEAR MASKS while entering the school premises. 

 Kindly adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience to all concerned and to 

maintain social distancing. 

 BEING TIME BOUND PROCESS, IT IS MANDATORY FOR YOU TO VISIT THE 

SCHOOL AS PER THE ABOVE GIVEN TIME SCHEDULE.  

 

Banasthali wishes you Happy Diwali and all the very best for your bright future. May you achieve 

success in all your future endeavors. 

        Principal 

 

                         


